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The Dean and Chapter of St Patrick’s Cathedral invite 
 

our brothers and sisters  
in the Body of Christ  

in the City, County and Diocese of Armagh 
 

to the annual service in  

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity  

on the theme of 

Unusual Kindness 
on Wednesday 22nd January 2020 at 7.30 p.m. 

 

The Preacher will be Fr Tony Currer,  

Responsible for Relations with Anglicans and Methodists  

at the Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian Unity  

and an Ecumenical Canon of Southwark Cathedral, London 
 

Clergy are invited to robe  
and are asked to confirm their wish to do so  
by replying to the Dean at  
dean@armagh.anglican.org 
by Friday 17th January 2020 
Tel. 028 3752 3142 
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